
 
 

Mayfield Preparatory School 
Believe it!  Achieve it! 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to Mayfield at the start of the Spring Term. The year has got off to an excellent 

start as all the staff and children appear to have come back refreshed and seem to have 

settled back in to the routines straightaway. A special welcome, also, to our new starters in Pre-

Nursery and in Transition, who have all settled in beautifully.  

 

Ahead of us lies another exciting and action-packed Spring Term, with a huge range of events 

to look forward to, as you will see on the school website homepage, www.mayfieldprep.co.uk, 

and on the Spring Term Calendar which will be emailed to you imminently. No doubt more 

events will be announced as the term continues! 

 

To round off, I would like to thank all pupils, Staff, parents, Governors and friends of the school 

who helped to make 2022 such a successful year. Mayfield is thriving and there is a warm glow 

about the school, inside and out.  

 

Let’s make 2023 another glorious year to savour!  

 

Happy New Year! 

 

 

Mr M Draper 

Headmaster 

http://www.mayfieldprep.co.uk/

